
 
 
 

 
 
 
April 30, 2021 
 
Dear students and families of Stamford Collegiate Secondary School 
 
I wanted to update you on some information to help you plan for the month of May and beyond. We are 
unsure as to when or if school may return to in-person learning and will notify you of any updates from 
the Ministry of Education as we receive them. 
 
The schedule(s) for the month of May are shown below and may adjust if we receive directions from the 
Ministry. 
 
Continuing Online Schedule: 
 

May 3 
Period 3 online 

May 4 
Period 4 online 

May 5 
Period 1 online 

May 6 
Period 2 online 

May 7 
Period 3 online  

May 10 
Period 4 online  

May 11 
Period 1 online 

May 12 
Period 2 online 

May 13 
Period 3 online 

May 14 
Period 4 online 

May 17 
Period 1 online  

May 18 
Period 2 online 

May 19 
Period 3 online 

May 20 
Period 4 online 

May 21 
Period 1 online 

May 24 
Holiday 

May 25 
Period 2 online 

May 26 
Period 3 online 

May 27 
Period 4 online 

May 28 
Period 1 online 

 
SSTC In-person schedule: 
 

May 3 
Period 3 in-person 

May 4 
Period 4 in-person 

May 5 
Period 1 
in-person 

May 6 
Period 2 
in-person 

May 7 
Period 3 
in-person 

May 10 
Period 4 in-person 

May 11 
Period 1 in-person 

May 12 
Period 2 in-person 

May 13 
Period 3 in-person 

May 14 
Period 4 in-person 

May 17 
Period 1 in-person 

May 18 
Period 2 in-person 

May 19 
Period 3 in-person 

May 20 
Period 4 in-person 

May 21 
Period 1 in-person 

May 24 
Holiday 

May 25 
Period 2 in-person 

May 26 
Period 3 in-person 

May 27 
Period 4 in-person 

May 28 
Period 1 in-person 

 



 
 
 

To be consistent with semester 1, there will not be exams in June. Students will be completing 
culminating activities in all of their courses. Your teachers will provide you specific details for each 
course over the next few weeks. 
 
The DSBN has been conducting a “My Voice Counts” Student Census Survey to better understand our 
students and their families.  The survey results will inform future decisions to better support your 
learning. If you have not completed the survey yet, please complete it by Friday May 7th using the 
following link: https://studentcensus.dsbn.org/ 
 
If you have any questions or your child needs some additional supports, please reach to our 
vice-principals: 

 Grades 9 & 10:   Mr. Matic  tom.matic@dsbn.org 

 Grades 11 & 12: Ms. Lane  barb.lane@dsbn.org 

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Neil Sheard 
Principal 
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